
 

 

 

Marshall Construction continues 

to clear the site of trees and 

brush. “Chipping and grinding” 

started this week and marking 

areas for piers to be drilled is 

under way. This project is two 

weeks behind the other two 

sites but the contractor will 

make up the time by shifting 

assets after the pads are 
poured. 

 

Bond 

D. Fluker-Executive Director 
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Building pad at N. Main and Archer Rd. 

Clearing of the 146 site 

New Alamo Elementary  

The first piers are being  poured 

this week.  Ground plumbing will 

start next week. Work continues 

on the huge detention pond. 

 

Bond 

B. Riggs-Project Manager 

 



 

Marshall Construction continues  

work on the grade beams to 

prepare for the slab. The  

underground plumbing phase has 

started. Construction of the 

detention pond is approximately 

25% complete. 

 

Bond 

T. Ortman–Project Inspector 
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The New Elementary on Eastpoint is well under way. 

New Elementary - Eastpoint 



 

This week, work began on the new parent drive that will 

connect to Blue Heron Rd, the extension of Baker Rd. The 

drive is being graded and prepared for formwork. Also, 

some light poles at the front parking lot were removed in 

preparation for the installation of new light poles. 

 

Non Bond 

B. Garcia-Project Inspector 

 

Work is progressing with the 

demolition stages of the 

parking lot. Areas around the 

Ag building and adjacent 

walks have been protected by 

temporary construction  

fencing. 

 

Bond 

B. Garcia-Project Inspector 

Crockett Parking Lot and Drive 

Robert E. Lee Parking Lot and Drive 

Portable Classrooms 

 Hopper portable ramp has been installed with 

temporary legs until the order for leg parts comes 

in. Interior painting should finish up this week, and 

new VCT tile has been installed in the bathroom. 

Also, awning work should be starting at the    

campus this week. 

 

Non Bond 

T. Ortman-Project Inspector 
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Ross S. Sterling Athletic Parking - Proposals open on September 4th. 

 

 

Ronnie Kluch Entrance- No bids have been received. We are seeking proposals from job-order    

  contractors. 

 

 
Impact Early College High School - Architectural qualifications are being evaluated and are  

scheduled for board approval on September 22nd.  

Pending Projects 


